Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of July 21, 2021

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, July 21, 2021,
at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The Supervisors met at 8:00 a.m.

Present: Patti O’Keefe, Benjie LaBar, May LaBar, William Pipolo, Jr. John Seese, Pam Gardsy,
Jeryl Rinehart and the public.

Joe Sedler from Sedler Design and Redevelopment was present to discuss the feasibility study at the
Barrett School.

Discussion was held on changing the signs on the bathrooms at the Community Park at Ice Lake.
Correspondence from Michael Manter and Dave Manter were discussed concerning the Building
Codes on the signage pertaining to restrooms. The Supervisors discussed having the Building Code
Officer attend the next Supervisors Meeting on Wednesday, July 28, 2021, to clarify the Building

Codes.

No decisions or motions were made. The workshop meeting ended at 9:10 a.m.
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